The Premier, 
Mr Morris Iemma,
Level 40 Governor Macquarie Tower,
1 Farrer Place,
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Mr Iemma,

I am writing to urge you to Think Smarter. Drop the plan for the Tillegra Dam in the Hunter Valley and save both the healthy Williams River and the fertile farm land around it.

The time for such 19th century projects has passed. Like the rainfall pattern we’ve moved on, to rainwater harvesting, recycling and being more careful about how we use a scarce resource like drinking water.

No Dam Mr Iemma, No Dam Way.

I look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely,

